
 
 

 
 

• Your name, picture, logo, and contact information, with links to your website will be on the Professional 
Partners page of the District 181 Foundation website  

• You will be included in an email from the District 181 Foundation to District 181 families announcing our 
Professional Partners for the year 

• Your half page advertisement will be included any printed program books for live events and as part of a 
slideshow shown during virtual events. (3-4 events per year) 

• You will be included in a full-page advertisement in the Hinsdalean announcing all professional partners 
during National Education Week in November. 

• You will be invited to any special Foundation-hosted events (as permitted this year), such as luncheons 
with speakers. 

• You will be featured in a Professional Partner thank you post on the Foundation’s Facebook and 
Instagram accounts.  Each week one professional partner will be featured.  Each professional partner 
will be featured twice over the course of the school year. 

• You will receive a special District 181 Foundation Professional Partner graphic to post, as you wish, on 
your website or social media. 

http://www.d181foundation.org/professional-partners.html
http://www.d181foundation.org/professional-partners.html

